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Icom’s M37: More Power, More Functionality 

  
KIRKLAND, Wash. (May 2019) – BRING IT ON. When out on the water, a radio that can withstand 

the elements is a necessity. Icom is releasing their newest marine VHF handheld – the M37. It’s the 
perfect size offering large keys and an easy-to-grip design. Mariners will appreciate the big LCD 
display that easily shows channel numbers and status icons. This radio is rugged enough for 
commercial use, yet refined for the pleasure boat market. 
 
The M37 has 6W of RF output power and boasts a forceful 700mW of audio output. And the battery 
is long lasting, more than 12 hours of operating time* (with supplied and replaceable BP-296 battery 
pack). But the feature Icom is excited to include on this entry-level radio is a Channel History 
Function. This feature stores the last five channels used for easy recall at the press of a  
single key. 
 
The M37 was built to IP57 dust and waterproof protection rating. In addition, the AquaQuake™ 
draining function clears water away from the speaker grill to prevent the speaker from becoming 
waterlogged. And let’s not forget about Icom’s very own Float’n Flash. This feature allows the radio 
to float and be easily located with by a flashing red LED light and LCD/key backlight.   
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To learn more about Icom’s Marine products, please visit us online. Make sure to Follow Us on 
Twitter or Like Us on Facebook for future show information. 

* TX: RX: Standby = 5 : 5 : 90.  

About Icom America 
Icom Incorporated is a wireless communications equipment manufacturing company located in 
Osaka, Japan. Since Icom’s establishment in 1954, Icom has had a long record as a trusted 
manufacturer of land mobile radios, marine radios, navigation products, aviation radios, 
communications receivers, and amateur radios. Icom is recognized as a reliable two-way radio 
global brand name around the world with a reputation for rugged, high quality products. Icom radios 
are used by many professional organizations worldwide including military/police forces, local 
governments, utilities, transportation/airports, security firms, and many other users. Icom is taking 
this deep knowledge of radio technology and expanding to a new genre of professional radio in the 
satellite communication field. More information can be found at http://www.icomamerica.com/ 
 

### 
 

©2019 Icom America Inc. The Icom logo is a registered trademark of Icom Inc. #13159 
 

http://www.icomamerica.com/en/marine/
https://twitter.com/icomamericainc
https://www.facebook.com/IcomAmericaInc
http://www.icomamerica.com/

	OLE_LINK6
	OLE_LINK5
	OLE_LINK2
	OLE_LINK1

